

January 29, 2016

Patrick Le Hyaric Député au Parlement Européen Assemblée Nationale 125 Rue de l'Université 75355 Paris 07 SP

Re: Medical Treatment for Mumia Abu-Jamal

Dear Mr. Le Hyaric,

Your recent correspondence to Governor Wolf concerning the medical treatment provided by the Pennsylvania Department of Corrections ("Department") to Mr. Mumia Abu-Jamal has been forwarded to me for a response. Thank you for taking the time to express your concerns.

Please understand that the issues that you raise pertain directly to Mr. Abu-Jamal's medical treatment and the Department is not permitted to discuss or disclose that information due to medical confidentiality and privacy concerns. Please be advised, however, that the Department continues to monitor and treat the inmates committed to its care in accordance with its Access to Health Care policy, 13.2.1, a copy of which is available on the Department's public website, www.cor.pa.gov.

I hope that you will find the information outlined above helpful in understanding the provision of medical care in the Department. Again, thank you for your time and concern.

Sincerely,

Laura J. Neal

Assistant Counsel

C: Gov. Thomas W. Wolf

dest inflaturable, thus me and a confidentiality of them conserved. Fiesse be